
 

 

 

 

Northern Tas Eventing Club 

Position Name Email Phone 

President Patrick Dargan patrickwdargan@gmail.com 0438 694 366 

Vice President Rebecca Evans 

Rebeccajane_evans@hotmail.co

m 

0407 736 007 

 Sue Walton soowalton@hotmail.com 0428 695 307 

Treasurer Sally Cowan Sally.cowan@bigpond.com 0419 103 594 

Secretary Jess Becker Jess.becker@ymail.com 0419 878 254 

Event Sec. 

Leonie 

Blackwell leonieb@bigpond.net.au 

0417 322 105 

Public Officer Joanna Ellison Joanna.ellison@utas.edu.au  

General Comm. Sandra Atkins Sandatkins41@gmail.com 6393 1268 

 Hayley Atkins Hayley.atkins5@gmail.com 0439 537 489 

 Mary Hughes Maryhughes5@bigpond.com 0418 517 633 

 Haydn Brooks Hmbrooks1988@gmail.com 0409 189 022 

 Justyn Atkins j-man008@hotmail.com 0409 350 470 

 Laura Johnson johnsonlaura@live.com 0400 581 316 

 Emily Ruffo ejruffo@hotmail.com 0409 978 430 

 Phyliss Pyke Th.pykes@bigpond.net.au 0439 566 323 

 Jess Pyke Jessica.pyke@live.com.au 0437 985 826 

Newsletter Anna Hayward skelbrookrise@gmail.com 0417 010 546 

 

Your NTEC Committee members 
Club email:  ntec.eventing@gmail.com 

 

Calendar of Events 
 
Sunday 5 February 

Fern Park PC ODE 

 

Sunday 12 February 

DDPC ODE (Eva80-Eva50) 

Huon ODE (Huntingfield) 

 

Thursday 16 February 

XC Training – Quercus 

 

18 & 19 February 

NWEA North West Eventing 

Champs 

Monmouth ODE (Eva80-105) 

  

19 February 

Monmouth ODE 

Dressage Tas NW 

 

26  February 

MVPC Dressage & Jumping 

(open to EA) 

 

11-13 March 

Pony Club State Trials 

 

19 March 

WTPC ODE (Eva80-Eva50) 

 

Sunday 26 March 

NTEC Northern Eventing 

Champs 

 

8 & 9 April  

State Eventing Champs (TEC) 

 

 

Odyssey Ruby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charley Freeman-Finn  

Quercus Park January 2017 
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 This year we have a few new faces on 

the NTEC Committee and would like to 

extend a warm welcome our new 

members Secretary Jess Becker, Jess 

Pyke, Phyliss Pyke, Training Day co-

ordinator Emily Ruffo, Haydn Brooks & 

our new president Patrick Dargan.  

 We hope that you enjoy your 

experience on the committee and look 

forward to hearing your thoughts at 

our monthly meetings.  We meet at 

6.30 for a scrumptious meal with the 

meeting starting at 7pm.  All members 

Welcome to the Committee 
 

The poo Police are out and about 

and looking for you.   

We all do it, it’s a fact of life but 

just clean it up. 

Riders will be nominated at Club 

days to be Poo Police to ensure all 

poo and hay is cleaned up at the 

end of the day.  All poo and hay 

should be picked up and taken 

home at ALL our VENUES. 

 

THE POO POLICE are out in force, are you guilty? 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/

Northern-Tasmanian-Eventing-

Club/333480838000 

Have you checked out our facebook page yet? 
 

Bianca Lambert Lethal Kiss 

Quercus Park 

Jenna Waterhouse, Funky Chunky 

Quercus Park 
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are very welcome to attend. 

Welcome to all our new members!!  It’s 

great to have you all, and we hope you 

really enjoy our Club.  We have club polo 

tops, caps available for purchase and we 

also have a club handbook. 

You can find the handbook on the NTEC 

page of EA Tas website as well as 

results from all the ODEs statewide 

http://www.tas.equestrian.org.au/eventing 

 

  

 

Please don’t leave it up to the kind 

members who have organized the 

day for you – that’s just not far. 

PLEASE CLEAN UP YOUR 

POO! 

While it may not be 

compulsory at your home 

ground, it is a condition of 

entry at NTEC run events 

 

 

 

 

Take a look and make sure you 
keep up to date with NTEC 

news and events 
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QUERCUS PARK 
8 January 2017 

Photos by Apt Photography 
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No club is complete without the 

support of our wonderful sponsors.  

We are very lucky to be surrounded 

by businesses and individuals who 

support NTEC and ensure the smooth 

running of our events.   

 

Thank you to our sponsors 
 

Club Merchandise 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

FAIRLANDS 
29 January 2017 

Photos courtesy Callie Stubbs 

 

 

    
 

     
 

    


